New Highland Elementary

Special Called Site Based Decision Making Council Meeting

October 29, 2009
The New Highland Elementary Special Called Site Based Decision Making Council met on Friday, October 29, 2009 at 2:40 pm Mrs. Malley’s class room as the library was being used for the Good New’s Club.

Members present included:  Stephanie Brown, Joan Hill, DeeDee Malley, Lana Mitchell and Lorena Roman
Agenda---The purpose of the meeting was to discuss guidelines, reference questions, and the applications received for the principal vacancy at New Highland Elementary School.

Motion was made by Stephanie Brown to enter into a closed session to discuss guidelines, reference questions, and the applications received for the principal vacancy and seconded by Lorena Roman.

Motion was made by Lorena Roman for the council to return to open session and seconded by Stephanie Brown.

Motion was made by Stephanie Brown to request the applications for all individuals who have applied for the principal position and was seconded by Lorena Roman.

Motion was made by DeeDee Malley that council request a current background check (within the last 90 days, if at all possible) to be completed on all applicants. This motion was seconded by Stephanie Brown.

Stephanie Brown made a motion to send the following statement to the staff at New Highland Elementary School and DeeDee Malley seconded the motion.


We, as Site Base Council, would like to address rumors and questions that have 
been brought to our attention concerning the principal hire.  We can neither 
confirm nor deny anything that has been said about who has applied, been 
recommended, or is being considered.  All information is confidential.


If you have any questions about the time line or process, we will be happy to 
answer those questions.  You can put your questions or comments in the comment 
box.  We were elected by you as your site base representatives.  We are taking 
this task very seriously, and as we make this decision our students are utmost in 
our thoughts.

Meeting was adjourned at 5:00 p.m.

